From: GUILLAUME Sylvie

Sent: 26 March 2019 16:19

To: TIMMERMANS Frans (EC)

Cc: HUEBNER Danuta Maria;

Subject: RE: Inter-institutional negotiations on the Transparency Register - Call for political

meeting next week



Mr Frans TIMMERMANS First Vice-President EUROPEAN COMMISSION

26 March 2019

Dear First Vice-President,

Thank you for your letter of 25 March 2019.

In light of what you write in relation to a meaningful political meeting, that we believe should be organised next week, we would very strongly urge that the next technical meeting take place on Friday (29 March 2019).

Yours sincerely,

Sylvie Guillaume Danuta Hübner

EP Vice-President Chair of the Committee on Constitutional Affairs

From:

Sent: 25 March 2019 17:58

To: GUILLAUME Sylvie; HUEBNER Danuta Maria

Cc:

Subject: RE: Inter-institutional negotiations on the Transparency Register - Call for political meeting next week

Dear Honourable Members,

Please find enclosed the reply of First Vice-President Timmermans to your letter of 22 March.

Best regards, Anke Fierlafijn



ermans



European Commission BERL 12/192